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Joe Bright Memorial Trophy for Services to Precision 
 

 

The Joe Bright Memorial Trophy is awarded to the individual that has 

been nominated for their ‘Services, commitment and dedication to 

the sport of Precision Skating during the past year’.  

Nominations are being called for this recognition trophy, the club 

delegates will vote at the Artistic AGM from the nominations 

received, as per the NZFRS special awards policy. 

Clubs are asked to send their nominations to the Artistic Committee 

on the attached form. This award will be presented at the closing 

function of the NZ Artistic Roller Sports Championships.  

 

Nominations close on Friday 13th July 2018. 

Please email your nomination to artistic.secretary@gmail.com 
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